
 

 

19th February 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

 
As part of World Book Week our work in school will be centred around ‘The Tear Thief’ book 
and children will be creating their own poetry work. During the following week we are going 
to share our poetry work with other schools within our trust. We feel this will give an audience 
and purpose to the writing whilst also building oracy skills.   
 
To share our work, we will be taking part in a TEAMS video call with both Stoneydelph and 
Woodlands schools. For your child to be involved in the video call, please complete the slip 
below and return to school as soon as possible.  
 
If no form is returned, we will assume you do not wish your child to participate.  
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 
 
 
Mrs G Grainger  
Headteacher  
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 
 
I would like my child to participate in the TEAMS video call 
 
 
I do not want my child to participate in the TEAMS video call 
 
 
Child’s Name: ……………………………………………………………………  Year: …………………………….. 
 
 
Signed: …………………………………………  Print: ……………………………………………………………….. 


